
Dear Saint James Families, 

 The Diocesan Tuition Assistance Program for families with children attending 

catholic schools in the Diocese of Trenton for next school year (2018-19) is now available. 

In order to ensure a fair and impartial analysis, applications are made through FACTS 

Grant and Aid Assessment, the Diocese’s 3rd party provider. This is an on-line only 

application process. There is a $30 application fee payable on-line at the time of 

application.  

 

Please access the Diocesan site for full details on the program and to apply: 

 

 https://dioceseoftrenton.org/financial-assistance 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

On-Line Applications Open: November 1, 2017 

Round 1 for Grades K-8:  Applications MUST be completed by March 2, 2018 

Round 2 for Grades K-8:  Applications MUST be completed by May 18, 2018 

  

If you have any questions please contact the St. James Business Office at 732-741-

3363. 

 

Thank You. 

https://dioceseoftrenton.org/financial-assistance

